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DALLAS--Dr. Charles F. Gregory, chairman of the Division of 

Orthopedic Surgery at The University of Texas Southwestern Medical 

School, has been invited to be the principal guest lecturer at the 

spring meeting of the British Orthopedic Association. 

Dr. Gregory will speak before the assemblage of distinguished 

British orthopedic surgeons and medical scientists Friday, April 5, 

at the University of Keele in Staffordshire, England. He is the 

only American invited to have a major part in the association's four-

day program. 

Topic of Dr. Gregory's Inaugural Guest Lecture is "Some 

Observations on the Postgraduate Medical Education of Orthopedic 

Surgeons." 

The Dallas surgeon-educator has been chairman of orthopedic 

surgery at Southwestern since 1956, and has held the William B. Carrell 

Scottish Rite Professorship in orthopedic surgery since creation of 

that chair in 1965. He is immediate past president of the American 

Orthopedic Association and is currently serving on a national liaison 

committee on graduate medical education representing the American 

Board of Medical Specialties. 
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